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TO:    Fiscal Research Division  
 
ATTN:   Kristine Leggett and Katherine Tamer 
 
FROM:   Economic Development Partnership of North Carolina, Inc. 
 
RE:    EDPNC Audited Financials for FY18 

 
 
Pursuant to North Carolina G.S. § 143B-431.01(e)(1), the North Carolina nonprofit contracting 
with the North Carolina Department of Commerce to perform economic development functions 
must submit to the Joint Legislative Economic Development and Global Engagement Oversight 
Committee, the Department of Commerce, and the Fiscal Research Division a copy of its annual 
audited financial statements. As such, the Economic Development Partnership of North 
Carolina (EDPNC) respectfully submits its audited financial statements for the fiscal year ended 
June 30, 2018. 
 


